
 

Feedback Meeting: National Steering Committee 
 

Appointment of Wellness Officers 

The employer reported that they have appointed Wellness Officers per region with effect from 1 

September 2020. The appointed officers would mainly assist with the management of COVID-19 

among other responsibilities. 

 

Nominated Risk Compliance Officers at Regions 

The employer reported that all the OHS Assistant Directors have been nominated to serve as 

Regional Risk Compliance Officers. The list of those nominated had been circulated to parties for 

concurrence. 

 

Counselling sessions 

The employer reported that Employee Health and Wellness provided counselling services to all the 

employees who returned from isolation and quarantine. A report which included the number of 

counselled employees would be submitted at the next meeting. 

 

The return of employees from isolation and quarantine 

The employer reported that a draft document has been compiled in-line with the Guidelines for 

Quarantine and Isolation to COVID-19 exposure and infection issued by the Department of Health. 

The draft document would be circulated to parties for inputs before implemented. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are affected or infected by 

the virus a safe and speedy recovery. 
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